PUBLIC NOTICES

Wangetti Reserve Recovery Project

The public is advised that work will commence on remedial measures to protect the natural and cultural values of the Wangetti Reserve on 10 April 2003.  Initial work will include closure of all vehicular tracks apart from access to the southern carpark.  The northern and southern car parks are to be upgraded and day use facilities provided.  Closed tracks and degraded areas will be revegetated and walking tracks established to allow pedestrian access to the beach.

Camping and vehicular access on the reserve are prohibited.

This project is supported by Conservation Volunteers Australia, Department of Main Roads, Djabugay Aboriginal Corporation, Douglas Shire Council, Environmental Protection Agency (Coast Care), Wangetti Community, Wet Tropics Management Authority, and Yirraganydji Aboriginal Corporation.

